REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS

The City of South Padre Island is seeking Statements of Qualification from prospective firms for
the preparation of a comprehensive study regarding wayfinding signage for an urban trail system
with mile markers, various community amenities, ecotourism-related sites and other areas of
public interest.

The City of South Padre Island has identified the need for a wayfinding system throughout the
community. This system is multi-modal in concept that will include pedestrian, bicycle, transit
and silent water-based transportation routes with various stops along the way at sites of interest.
Also included will be identification of the beach, bay and public parking opportunities.

The successful firm will demonstrate experience in wayfinding identification signage (including
material, locations, text, branding) and a knowledge of public interest activities and areas.

Statements of Qualification will be received through 10:00am on December 7, 2017 and should
be submitted to Susan Hill, City Secretary at 4601 Padre Blvd, South Padre Island, Texas 78597.
Statements received after this time and date will not be considered.



